
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY IS CRUNCH TIME FOR ME. I’VE MADE A LIST OF EVERYTHING THAT HAS TO GET 

DONE TODAY BECAUSE TOMORROW I’LL BE LEAVING EARLY IN THE MORNING FOR 

BRANSON MO, ALONG WITH A NUMBER OF WRVM LISTENERS, TO ATTEND THIS YEAR’S 

FALL PRAISEFEST.  

YOUR PRAYERS FOR OUR SAFETY AND HEALTH ARE MUCH APPRECIATED.  

SPEAKING OF HEALTH, I CHECK WITH RICH FRISCHKORN’S FAMILY EVERY EVENING AND 

THERE WAS NO NEW UPDATE REGARDING RICH’S CONDITION. PLEASE KEEP HIM AND HIS 

FAMILY IN YOUR PRAYERS. 

ALAN KILGORE IS STILL AT HOME RECOVERING. ALTHOUGH HE IS ABLE TO DO WORK 

REMOTELY FROM HIS COMPUTER. WE LOOK FORWARD TO HIS SOON RETURN. 

I TALKED WITH PEGGY YESTERDAY. HER VOICE IS A LITTLE HOARSE. BUT SHE IS 

FEELING BETTER AND HAS HOPES OF RETURNING; PERHAPS AS EARLY AS NEXT 

MONDAY. WE PRAISE THE LORD FOR ANSWERED PRAYERS. AND EVEN THOUGH WE 

MIGHT NOT BE SEEING PROGRESS, OR AT LEAST HEARING OF ANY PROGRESS, WITH RICH 

WE KNOW HE IS ANSWERING THOSE PRAYERS AS WELL. 

I WANT TO SHARE ONE LISTENER COMMENT WITH YOU FROM LETTER MONTH. 

[JEFF & PAT – VANCOUVER WA]  My wife and I first listened to WRVM shortly after we became 

Christians in 1974. After leaving Wisconsin in 1990 we couldn't listen anymore and could not find 

any other Christian stations that we liked. Earlier this year we discovered you on the Internet. It 

was just as it was when we left, the same uplifting station that is easy to listen to. We were 27 in 

1974 when we accepted Jesus as Lord and Savior. I didn't grow up in a Christian home and was 

Biblically illiterate. My wife's family belonged to a church that just played church, a big social club. 

After supper we would listen to program after program on your station. When we first heard 

prophecy teaching, especially about the Rapture, the return of Jesus, and teaching from 

Revelation I exclaimed, "Is this true? Why hasn't anyone told me this before?" I have written 

before saying it was medicine for the soul, and it still is. Thank you for being there over the years 

and not changing.  

WE ENJOY HEARING FROM YOU. YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


